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(SACRAMENTO)—In response to the governor signing SB 32 today, California Trucking 
Association CEO Shawn Yadon issued the following statement to highlight the concerns and 
significant implications SB 32 will have on the state’s trucking industry: 

“California truckers have spent nearly $1 billion per year to comply with the nation’s strictest air 
quality mandates. SB 32 doubles down on these requirements without any added protection or 
certainty for our members that investments in today’s cleanest technologies will not be stranded 
tomorrow. 

To meet SB 32’s 2030 goal with today’s technology and fuels we would have had to park trucks 
for the year back in August. 

While we want to be part of a climate change solution, we need the Legislature to dive into the 
details of SB 32 and work to ensure that its implementation doesn’t do more damage to 
industries like ours.” 

About the California Trucking Association  

The California Trucking Association has been serving the commercial motor carrier industry in 
California, and the companies that provide products and services to the trucking industry, for 82 
years. A critical and vital component of California’s economy, 78% of California communities 
depend solely on trucks to deliver their goods. Our carrier membership ranges from individual 
owner-operators, to small for-hire fleets, to the largest national and international carriers. Allied 
members of the California Trucking Association range from businesses involved with truck and 
trailer sales, parts and service, insurance, legal services and all other businesses that support the 
trucking industry. 

 
  

The California Trucking Association promotes leadership in the California motor carrier 
industry, advocates sound transportation policies to all levels of government, and works to 
maintain a safe, environmentally responsible and efficient California transportation goods 
movement system.  
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